
 

 

 

 
           Notice to Competitors 

Saturday 5th October 
T&O and S&M Pursuit  Series 

                    
 
 
 

The race committee have made the decision to postpone the races for 
Saturday 5th October due to the  Gale Warning currently in force. 
 
Competitors should  plan to race on the Sunday Pursuit resail day on the 
8th March 2026  due to this postponement. 

 
 

 
Rationale:  

 
 Forecast for Sunday 5 October until midnight - Gale Warning for Sunday 

for Port Phillip - Winds: Northerly 20 to 30 knots, reaching up to 35 
knots in the south in the late morning. Winds turning westerly 15 to 20 
knots in the evening. Seas: 1 to 2 metres, decreasing to 1 metre by early 
evening. Weather: Cloudy. 90% chance of showers. 

 
Owen Church 
Sailing Manager 
09:00 5 October 2025 


